Sent: 16 July 2018 10:04
To: Rose, Charles
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/1997/P

Dear Charles, My apologies from being a little late. I hope,
nonetheless, that this helps. All best, Richard.

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee

20 June 2018
5-8 Vernon House St Mark's Square NW1 7TN  2018/1997/P

No objection of principle. We seek a condition maintaining the opacity of the proposed glass roof
and its effectivness in mitigating the problem of light pollution.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair



